
Memory Café – April 19 
Memory Café for April will be held on Tuesday, April 19, 2022.  We will 
meet at 2:00 PM in the office building of Saint Luke United Methodist 
Church.  The address is 607 E Main Street, Walhalla, SC 29691.   

The special event for the day is a fun 
planting craft that you can transfer to your 
own garden at home.    

Come join us and make Memory Cafe a 
place where you and your loved one with 
memory loss can get together in a safe, 
supportive, and engaging environment. It 
is a place where you can interact, laugh, 
cry, find support, share concerns, 
celebrate, and encourage friendship and 
acceptance. All meetings are free. The 
meetings are so much fun…full of laughter 
and joy.  You’ll wonder why you haven’t 
joined us before. Don’t miss out on fun for 
you and your loved one. 

Call Bonnie Holmes at (864-539-6069) for more information. 



Dear Friend of Aldersgate Special Needs Ministry: 

Midlands Gives is May 3rd and early giving is now open! 

Thank you, Central Carolina Community Foundation (CCCF) for 
providing this opportunity. Proceeds will benefit our Columbia 
residents and home. 

We are grateful for all who have supported ASNM during 
Midlands Gives in the past and look forward to many new 
supporters this year. #MidlandsGives #SupportSupporters 

To donate early, visit: 
https://www.midlandsgives.org/aldersgatespecialneedsministry 

Thank you!

Midlands Gives Early Giving is Now Open!

http://click.donorsnap.com/ls/click?upn=toaw3CWkIHm-2Fu-2Bl8wuXyrs278om3NsjeleLus2029aRP2vkF098nkufNo8xgBofO0a9FVB0ESkW3dst1iyp580v8AC3J5qDaJBvJD8wxl3BrilPOnUFgwZ68hibIel7IbaxrgpioUHIiSkfrafUGWa-2FKMWAAz3z3-2BkvEybmkHsAQZuRTOqvbsweoiFjSJDwn6heVxqPOVAoz9ejk3wR2SQEQ34Ldyz5ZKlkOyth4vHQeA0ePgmfa8WKxYgUybothFjoYLsMXI0oH65bTrHxLijsrRTz71W3PFbZLuXuc3BAnYj-2F6jQ-2Ffmi98-2Br3huDrAya1pBPYIPHCVqvB7OloIWI5RdMGoyg4-2BtXW5Yu5wfpDvcK0t0zzsHBa0UctqbQ6pdmfb1LoqQ9iy0T9b018R-2FtzLt9rq0MPQPmuJFtCH4M9RyFBJHhXgk3xSuz8eM6xmpkp15scLnKjLm0yUtZtkmjT9zMzrYuvg0NPv43cV2addY24PKRNfnJoSfhSBUkVaf3evUPdfV6BxZAAoLEZD7bheUFc2qnfV4TG4rI9qvvDtxtRfcTC-2Ft4ZHd9fZz2O99Sxcz5w5RaWCczxDykt3d9NGuRKU5jonEyBMBnNe6OCuJWJChk58c-2B5LlIMvGS3lC06tjEGsXSFthDxadx8SkPHaq-2FD-2F3tQBY-2BfZnLPFzcY-3DGflh_eLZUEap6iXUIEYodv5ypnDfbhN-2Fe2DIInsn44DH0-2F-2FHqzB6LHuoy-2BA8ZdK-2FLk8Gfwywz8DyGGnWc-2BVP2xIedyhN5VVzNjkmPRMnze43NFTlAXoFvDY3MPd-2BBnwzG-2BGFxhz8ci0wxdzH87DMMxpRfECr5IIaKoy0jCQaXXWJ5RNvXyjC9Acq7Ayo4iE3bnnYy92uBAyRJIKFkMsFYZoB-2FxKAWCAV1a1XODxb7ZRMCb2JJUOKzjbefnKpWDCxyfqnEg6kaA3OpkiFiHgYYyWDpcLw99uMrv3-2FW78Z9oQuWMOc2wnVZ5-2BU4ayB0KMRFfhjXbQJKclRZF7pzgKNFWJ7YlXGKlBbonQSBS4WcURXjqao-3D


 

For more information call 1-800-615-8695 or email Msiba Dalton at 
Jbybee@VIMM.org.


